
 

 
 

 
DATE: 5TH OCTOBER, 2023 
 
To 
Manager - Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.                               
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block,                                              
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),                                
Mumbai-400051 

REF: WEALTH FIRST PORTFOLIO MANAGERS LIMITED 

SCRIP CODE: WEALTH 

SUBJECT: CLARIFICATION ON MOVEMENT IN PRICE 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to your email and letter dated October 05, 2023 having reference no. 
NSE/CM/Surveillance/13451 for the clarification on Movement in Price. In this regard, we would 
like to state that the Company complies with SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 in letter and spirit and has been promptly informing the Stock Exchange on all 
events and information which have a bearing on operation or performance of the Company.  

We are not aware of any specific reason causing sudden movement in the price of our Equity 
Shares. The movement in the share price is purely market driven and due to the prevailing market 
conditions. The management of the Company is no way connected with such movement in price of 
Equity Shares. 

The Company reiterates its adherence to the requirements laid down in the Regulation 30 of SEBI 
(Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and we will keep the Stock 
Exchange duly informed of any information as required under said regulations as and when any 
such event occurs.  

You are requested to kindly note the above and take the clarification on your records.  

Thanking You. 

Yours faithfully, 

FOR AND ON BEHALF OF WEALTH FIRST PORTFOLIO MANAGERS LIMITED 

 

ASHISH SHAH                                     
MANAGING DIRECTOR                                  
DIN: 00089075 
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